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The CFOA Marine Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that supports the 
development of fishing activities for youth, home-town heroes and wounded warriors, the 
construction of artificial reefs, and the advancement of marine research for sustainable 
fisheries.  
 
The Marine Foundation and its parent organization, the Central Florida Offshore Anglers, 
hold two open-to-the-public fundraising events each year, – an auction and offshore 
tournament.  Last year, through the generous donations from our sponsors, these events 
helped to fund the creation of a new artificial reef off Port Canaveral, support Dolphin 
Tagging research, the Edgewood Children’s Ranch, Guide’s Trust (The Keys) and Great Oaks 
Village for Children. 

We held our 33rd annual fishing tournament in June. We are preparing for the annual auction 
that attracts hundreds of fishing ethusiasts. The event will be held on November 5th in 
Orlando. 

You can help us support these worthwhile progams through your tax deductable donation of 
products, or services for our annual auction.  Your donation can be mailed/shipped to Gean 
Olin, CFOA Treasurer, 1784 Nordic Court, Apopka, Florida  32712.  For additional information 
or to arrange pickup of your products in Central Florida, please contact Auction Chair Scott 
Sampson at 407-415-0086 or Bill Walker at 407-782-0987.  You can also contact us at 
donations@mycfoa.com. 
 
Please include your brochures, catalogs, business cards and logo with your donation.  They 
will be displayed at the auction, our monthly meetings, and throughout our advertising and 
social media campaign.  Your logo will be added to the first page and sponsors section of our 
website which will hyperlink directly to your website to provide readers with easy access to 
your products or services. Our website is mycfoa.com. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We look forward to a successful auction and 
partnership throughout the coming year. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Rodney Sahr, CFOA President 


